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NOTICE 
 

The Henderson County Planning Board will hold their regularly scheduled meeting  
on 

Thursday, August 20, 2020 at 5:30 p.m.  
In the Technology Education and Development Center at Blue Ridge Community College, 

49 E. Campus Drive, Flat Rock, NC 28731 
 
In keeping with requirements for 6-foot social distancing, the capacity of the meeting space will be limited.     
 
The meeting may also be viewed by video stream at http://www.hcplanning.org 
 
1. The physical meeting of the Planning Board will take place in the Technology Education and Development 

Center at Blue Ridge Community College. 
 

2. There will be limited press and public space in the meeting room (100 seats) in the Technology Education 
and Development Center. 

 
3. The Planning Board will receive public comment, subject to time limitations set by the Planning Board 

Chair.   
 

A. You must sign up before the meeting begins to be able to speak during public comment. The 
sign-up sheet will be available in the lobby of the Technology Education and Development 
Center. 
 

B. Online public comments can be submitted through the link provided at www.hcplanning.org 
 
C. Emails intending to act as public comment must be addressed to 

hcplanning@hendersoncountync.gov, and must have a subject line reading “August 20th public 
comment”, must be signed, and must be received at that address no later than 5:00 p.m. on 
August 19th, 2020. 
 

D. Postal mail intended to act as public comment must specify that it is intended as public 
comment for the August 20th meeting of the Planning Board, must be received by 5:00 p.m. on 
August 19th, 2020, and must be addressed to: 

 
  Public Comment  
  c/o Henderson County Planning Board 
  100 N. King Street 
  Hendersonville, NC 28792 
 
E. All public comment received by 5:00 p.m. on August 19th, 2020 will be sent to each of the 

Planning Board members by staff for their review prior to the meeting. Public comments 
received will not be read aloud during the meeting. 
 

F. Facemask are required per Blue Ridge Community College pursuant to the Governor’s order. 


